East Bridgford, St. Peter's C of E Academy – Homework

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch	Subject: Maths and	Date: 24.9.21
	spellings	

Good Afternoon,

This week we have had lots more fun learning about predators. We looked at a real Pitcher plant yesterday and the children had the opportunity to dissect the plant to find the flies and insects that it had caught and trapped. They then sketched their favourite carnivorous plant.

In English the children have learned all about the features of a leaflet. They then researched a predator on the internet and designed their own leaflet, including as many of the features as they could. They really are impressive!

In Maths we have continued to learn about Place Value beyond a thousand. See this week's homework.

We have also started to prepare for the Harvest Festival, but I will keep this a surprise.

Useful information

- PE is every Wednesday (outdoors) and Friday (indoors) for this term.
- Reading books can be changed when ever needed and recorded in the Reading Record file. Children will be heard read in groups as well as during a whole class Reciprocal Reading session (ask your child to tell you all about this).
- IT is on Friday afternoon and we are learning how to Code this half term. Your child can access this on Purple Mash if they wish to do extra at home.
- Year 4 children will have a Times Table test in June and are expected to know ALL their tables. The
 test is carried out on the laptop and a similar test can also be found on Purple Mash. I have shown the
 children how to access this. The scores are sent away. I will test the children weekly (on Friday) on
 their tables.
- Spelling will be taken from the Statutory Spelling list and will be tested at random times throughout the term. It is expected that the children know how to spell all the words by the time they finish in Year 4. This is the same list they worked from last year.

There will always be some children who will find the times tables and the spellings challenging, please **do not** worry if this is your child. I am aware of who they maybe and we have alternative provisions in place and I will let you know personally what we are doing to support your child.

Homework: Maths work sheet - Rounding to 100

This can be found in their Homework books along with this week's whole school Newsletter. I will be testing the children on the first twenty words from the Year 3/4 Statutory word list.

Have a good weekend.

Mrs Archer Dytch

To be returned by: Friday 31st September 20201